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Secretary Gray Collaborates with Trump Administration on 
Election Integrity at White House in Washington, DC 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On July 29th, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray attended the 
Secretary of State Fly-In Event at the White House in Washington, DC to discuss a number of election 
integrity issues with the Trump Administration and other Secretaries of State. 

“Today's meeting marked incredible work on continued state collaboration with the Trump 
Administration to achieve real, meaningful reform in the election integrity space,” Secretary Gray said. 
“We have already been hard at work to implement President Trump's agenda here in Wyoming, including 
implementing his Executive Order Preserving and Protecting the Integrity of American Elections, such 
as requiring proof of citizenship for voting, banning foreign funding of elections, and collaborating to 
ensure proper voter roll hygiene through utilization of the SAVE System. It was amazing to share our 
experiences and achievements with other election integrity leaders, and bring back more ideas about how 
we can continue to advance election integrity to Wyoming.” 
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